

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

April 13, 1994

Sei Tokuda, Ph.D., Vice Chairman Martin Luther King, Jr. Multicultural Celebration Committee P. O. Box 6736 Albuquerque, NM 87197

Dear Dr. Tokuda:

Thank you very much for the opportunity to participate in the Martin Luther King Multicultural Celebration. Also, thanks for your nice letter dated March 2, 1994.

If you have not already received your funds and prepared payment to me, would you please make the \$1,000 check payable to "South Africa Free Election Fund" instead of the agency I designated earlier. If the travel reimbursement and donation have already been drafted, that's fine.

Thanks.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief